
 
 
 
 
 

Motion to Clackmannanshire Council 
Meeting of Thursday 21st February, 2019 

 
 
 
 
That the Council recognises the devastating impact plastic pollution is having on 
our environment and the Council’s own contribution to this, in particular via single 
use plastics. 
 
The Council acknowledges we must lead by example, step up our own efforts to 
reduce single use plastic waste and encourage others to follow suit.   
 
Clackmannanshire Council will begin by transitioning away from single-use plastics 
commencing at Kilncraigs. 
 
 

 
Councillor Darren Lee 
Ward 1, Clackmannanshire West 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date 23rd January, 2019 

 

 

 
Councillor Darren Lee 
Ward 1 Clackmannanshire West (Multi Member Ward) 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB 
Telephone: 01259 455549  Mobile:   07814 173 964 
Email: dlee@clacks.gov.uk  

165

gwhite
Item 15



 

166




